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Minutes of a Meeting of Bleadon Parish Council’s Open Spaces Committee that was held in the Children’s 
Playarea Coronation Road Bleadon on Thursday 12th September 2013 that commenced at 6.00pm when the 
following business was transacted. 
 
PRESENT Councillors P Skelley (Ex-Officio) Messrs  I Findlay R House C Morris M Orme K Pyke 
 
OS6.1 To receive any apologies for non attendance  
  
  Mr Bruce Poole Parish Clerk 
 
OS6.2 To receive any declarations of interest 
  
 None 
 
OS6.3 To resolve to agree precisely on the re-positioning of the “Goal Posts” following the 

approval of the Open Spaces Committee’s resolution agreed on the 9
th

 September 2013. 
 

The committee met to establish repositioning of the poles placed in the play area as goal posts. 
This was to react and address complaints from local residents about the distress and disturbance 
caused by footballs landing in their gardens as a result of the posts position. The committee took 
note of the resident’s comments and the ROSPA report on the safety of the play area. 
 
Resolved that the posts should be repositioned two metres in front of and between the two trees in 
the park facing the Coronation Hall. The two smaller posts either side would be completely 
removed and the taller posts would have 45 degree ends to deter climbing.  
 
Resolved to get a quote for extending the lower fencing to the right of the trees. 
 
This would negate the footballs going over the fence into the road and gardens and would also 
allow a natural break for the balls with the trees Councillor House will get a quote for the works this 
will be reviewed alongside the quote already received and the contractor will be assigned by the 
committee accordingly. 
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